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NOTICE OF HEARING
BEFORE THE BRANDON DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD

The Brandon Development Review Board will meet on March 22, 2016 at 7:00
pm at the Town Hall Basement to consider the following:

To open a public hearing for Applicant and Land Owner: Lowell & Kris Rasmussen of
95 Spring Pond Drive; to consider a Variance request to construct a 12’ x 24’ utility
structure which does not meet the setback requirements of Section 301 of the
Brandon Land Use Ordinance. This property is located in the Aquifer District with
sethack requirements of thirty feet to all property lines and street or road. Proposed
Location: 95 Spring Pond Drive. Application #5787 (tax map: (15-22-63)

A copy of the application and additional information may be obtained at the
Brandon Town Office during regular business hours between 8am and 4pm, Monday
through Friday.

Immediately following these hearings, the board will discuss and take action onany
other items presented and possibly deliberate on open cases before them as well as
conduct routine business,
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Charlene Bryant, S&Cretary
Development Review Board



